
Welcome to Kindergarten!!  

2024-2025  

  

Dear Kindergarten Parents,  

My name is Juliette Camburn and I'm thrilled to be your child’s Kindergarten teacher for the 

2024 - 2025 school year. This is my 7th year teaching Kindergarten. I have taught in Florida 

and here at Butler Elementary.   

I am so excited to meet your children at the beginning of the school year and wanted to 

introduce myself a little so we can get to know each other. I am originally from New York 

and have lived in six states. Pennsylvania is my favorite! My family and I live in Newtown. I 

have two inspiring daughters who are 13 and 16 and my reason for everything I do. We love 

growing food, cooking, doing puzzles together, watching movies and being active outdoors. I 

also love knitting and crocheting.  

I graduated, with my Masters of Education, from Kutztown University, summa cum laude. 

My love for working with children started when I was teenager in high school and worked as 

a YMCA camp counselor. Later in life, when I became a parent, I discovered my passion for 

inspiring little learners; both my own children and those in my community. Being a teacher is 

my greatest passion. Students inspire me every single day to be my best self. I can’t wait to 

see how the students and I will inspire each other this school year to try our best!  

I hope you are having an amazing summer! I’m looking forward to meeting you soon. 

Encourage your children to bring their biggest Butler Bear smiles!  

Kind regards,  

Mrs. Camburn  

 

 

       

  

MRS. CAMBURN'S FAVORITES  

 
SCHOOL SUBJECT - reading  
SEASON - summer  
COLOR - purple  
FOOD – Thai, pizza, salads  
HOBBIES – knitting, sewing, cooking, 

gardening  
PLACE TO VISIT – Disney World  


